HONOLULU RAIL TRANSIT PROJECT

Akepo Lane Road Closure

Between N. King Street and Dillingham Boulevard
Approximately two weeks beginning Monday, July 7, 2025
NIGHT TIME: /pmto 5am
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PROJECT INFORMATION TRAFFIC PLAN SUMMARY
The Honolulu Authority for Rapid Transportation (HART) ¢ Akepo Lane will be closed.

and Nan, Inc. would like to notify area residents and
businesses that Akepo Lane will be closed for approximately
two weeks beginning Monday, July 7, 2025, between 7 pm
and 5 am. The road closure is required to safely perform
excavation and underground utility line installations.

¢ Local traffic only will be maintained.

Drivers and pedestrians may be detoured around

the work area. Nan InC HART
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